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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

IHMM Board of Directors Announces Election Results 

ROCKVILLE, MD (January 4, 2012) – The Board of Directors (BOD) of the Institute of Hazardous 
Materials Management (IHMM) is pleased to announce the results of the election for open board director 
positions.  Elected as directors for four-year terms starting January 1, 2012 were Matthew J. Redmann 
and James J. Spatarella.   

Mr. Redmann has over 20 years of professional experience, currently serving as an Environmental 
Manager with Harley-Davidson Motor Company.  Mr. Redmann holds a Master of Environmental 
Management degree from Duke University and earned the CHMM credential in 1994.  Mr. Redmann was 
awarded the AHMP Young CHMM of the Year award in 2003 and the AHMP Champion of Excellence 
Award (2006–2011).  Mr. Redmann’s contributions include:  member of AHMP National Awards 
Committee, an IHMM Certification Peer Reviewer, and Chapter President, Wisconsin CHMM Chapter.  
Mr. Redmann has Six Sigma training and has volunteered to lead United Way campaigns at Harley-
Davidson Motor Company.   

Mr. Spatarella has worked in the hazardous materials management field for over 30 years, currently 
serving as a Lead Associate with Booz Allen Hamilton.  Mr. Spatarella holds a Master of Science in Civil 
Engineering from the Polytechnic Institute of New York and earned the CHMM credential in 1985.  Mr. 
Spatarella was awarded the AHMP Champion of Excellence Award in 2011.  Mr. Spatarella’s 
contributions include:  Past President of the National Chapter of AHMP and an instructor for modules for 
the Essentials of Hazardous Materials Management Training Program.  Mr. Spatarella has Six Sigma 
training and has volunteered to mentor students in the University of Maryland chemical engineering 
program. 

 “We are pleased to welcome Matthew and James as the Institute’s newest Directors,” stated Elizabeth R. 
Pfeiffer, IHMM Chairman of the Board.  “Both Matthew and James have stated their commitment to use 
their strengths and experiences to further support IHMM credentials.  The IHMM Board of Directors is 
fortunate to have directors with the passion, commitment, and dedication required to ensure the long term 
success of the Institute and our accredited certification programs.” 

About the Institute of Hazardous Materials Management 
For over 25 years the Institute of Hazardous Materials Management, a not-for-profit organization founded 
in 1984, has been protecting the environment and the public’s health, safety, and security through the 
administration of credentials recognizing professionals who have demonstrated a high level of 
knowledge, expertise, and excellence in the management of hazardous materials. 

Over 15,000 homeland security, environmental protection, engineering, health sciences, transportation, 
and public safety professionals have earned IHMM’s accredited Certified Hazardous Materials Manager 
(CHMM) credential.   IHMM also administers the Certified Hazardous Materials Practitioner (CHMP) 
credential and the Hazardous Materials Manager-in-Training (HMMT) program. 
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